HARYANA PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

( (BUILDING & ROADS) BRANCH, NARNALUL

; Ph. No. 01282-251267 (O), Fax No. 01282-250037 (O).
= E:mail 1D: pwd-eepd-narnaul@hry.nic.in

Website: htip://haryanapwd-bandr.org
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The Sub Divisional Engineer. o
Public Heaith Engincering Sub Divn.
Kanina. ‘

Memo No. 2775 Dated: ;‘b/‘;/jf
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Reference:  Your office letter No. 904-05 dated 03.05.2019.
The permission of road cut for laying of sewer pipeline on Kanina — Gahl;a -
Sehore road is hereby granted subject to following condition:-
1. PHED will refill the trench with sand at its own cost.
2. PWHD authorities shall be informed before digging.
3. laying of sewer pipelineﬁf’should be done at the extreme edge of the road and

road should not be damaged. Any type of malba should be cleared by your

Department.
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Endst. No. Dated: \§ 2

Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provl. Sub Divn.
PWD B&R Br., Mohindergarh for information and necessary action.
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DA/Nil [:xecutive %gmeer,
Provl. Divn., PWD B&R Br.,
Narnaul



